
Announcements:   
 

Bus Registration:  Is now open for the 2024-25 school year. Registration is 
required for any new or returning students. Go to the mpsd.ca webpage.  
 
 

MyEdBC Family Portal:  will become active for parents effective May 15th.  An 
information letter will be sent home with more details.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                      

                              

 

 

 

   May 24, 2024                                                                           Bulletin #30 

Hello, loved ones, guardians, and supporters of Deroche Elementary:   
 
Though this week’s rain may have dampened the socks of many of our students, it certainly allowed for the spinach and 
strawberries that our students planted to be watered. This week, Mrs. Lisa and our volunteer readers were onsite to continue 
to support all students in their literacy building and development. Many thanks to our school supporters whose efforts are 
greatly appreciated by our community. On Friday, Deroche also welcomed our incoming Kindergarten students and families 
during our Ready, Set, Learn event. It was wonderful to meet and greet our newest additions to the Deroche Bears family over 
milk and cookies.  
Next week, there will be a freezie day by donation on Tuesday for all students in support of our grade 6 year-end celebrations. 
Many thanks to all our families who have been so supportive during our past popcorn and Freezie days! On Wednesday, Fraser 
Health will be on-site to give participating Grade 6s their second immunization.  Constable Robinson will also return on 
Thursday to read to our students during the It’s a Crime Not to Read program. Also, on Tuesday, May 28th the Gr.6s will be 
touring Hatzic Middle School! Pick up will be at 7:50am in front of Deroche Elementary and the students will be returning later 
at 11:00am. 
 
Finally, a reminder to families 2024-2025 school year bus registration is now open at mpsd.ca. Please be sure to register your 
child if you would like them to ride the bus to/from Deroche or Hatzic Middle School (for our departing Grade 6s).  
 
Best wishes for a restful long weekend to all our Deroche Bears, 
 
Kelly Hennessey 

Dates To Remember 
 

May 28 Freezie Day by donation 
May 29 Gr.6 Immunizations 
May 30 It’s a Crime not to Read 
June 3 PAC Meeting at 2:30 
June 7 Music BINGO 
June 12 Welcome To K 9:30-10:30 
June 13 It’s A Crime not to Read 
June 20 Gr 6 Grad Dinner 5:30 
June 21 Sports Day/Indigenous Day 
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